
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  March 21, 2012 
 
To:   Physicians and Nursing staff utilizing Netcare, Laboratory Executive 

Directors, Directors, Managers and Medical Staff  
 
From:  AHS Laboratory Services 
 
Re:  Oral Pathology Results in Netcare 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Message: 
 
Effective March 21, 2012, results for specimens submitted through oral pathology at the 
University of Alberta will appear in Netcare under the heading of “UAH Oral Pathology” within 
the Anatomic Pathology folder.  
 
Why this is important:  
 
 Netcare users will be able to find results more efficiently. 

 
 This will facilitate the collection of quality metrics to comply with the Provincial Anatomic 

Pathology Quality Plan. 
 

 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
Steven Joy, Research and Development, Anatomic Pathology, Edmonton Zone at  
780-407-8015 or by email at steven.joy@albertahealthservices.ca.  
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
Dr. James Wesenberg, AHS Provincial Medical / Scientific Director, Laboratory Services 
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